
 Message from CEO, Lee Loynes  
          NPO Registration Status 

  

         For the comfort of all our donors and partners,  

we thought it would be helpful to update you as  

to our annual NPO registration status.   

Our application has been processed and our SA NPO  

Status is ‘Registered and Compliant’. 
 

Thank you for all that you do for our young people  

and may this year be of great happiness, joy and  

prosperity for all. 

 

Sincerely,  

Lee Loynes  

 

       

 

 

  


